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Molina Provider Newsletters 
As a valuable partner in Molina Healthcare’s provider network, Molina strives to keep open lines of 
communication, provide important news and updates, and share helpful information with you 
about the health plan and the health care industry, through a variety of mediums. 

As a reminder, one such manner is the quarterly Provider Newsletter which is now published and 
can be found on the Molina website in the Provider Environment, under Communications, then 
Newsletters 
https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/mi/medicaid/comm/Pages/newsletter.aspx 

Our newsletters feature some of the following information concerning Molina Healthcare: 

• COVID-19 Provider Communication
• How to Manage Stress During COVID-19
• 2020 Molina Healthcare Model of Care Provider Training
• Molina Recognizes Physicians for High Quality Results
• Single Preferred Drug List (PDL)
• Submitting Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) Claims
• Is your Authorization Request Urgent
• Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT)
• CHAMPS Enrollment/Requirement for Prescribers
• Are You Culturally Competent?
• Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)
• Provider Dental Information
• CMS Coverage of the Opioid Treatment Programs
• Colorectal Campaign
• Prostate Cancer Awareness Month
• Change in Laboratory Network
• Provider Portal Corner

Please visit the Molina website to read all of our Provider Newsletters and keep up with all of the 
communications, provider mailings and resources & trainings. 

Thank you for your commitment to Molina members! 
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